
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• There is a blood drive June 6 from 11am-6pm
at the South Lake Tahoe branch library.

• Just how much money did Lake Tahoe Community College spend
on the Winter Expo, aka rail jam, earlier this year? Lake
Tahoe News asked, but months later still hasn’t heard. The
spokeswoman said the event is all about providing events for
students and the community, even if it means operating at a
loss.

• The public is invited to attend the interviews of the four
Lake Tahoe Community College president candidates at 9am May
11 and May 12. The board of education will interview them in
closed session those afternoons, do a site visit the following
week, and ideally have someone hired by the end of the month.

• Marvin Child reeled in a record 36-inch, 15-pound, 15-ounce
brown trout at Rubicon Point on the West Shore. He was fishing
with guide Mike Nielsen.

• The Tahoe Vista Recreation Area courtesy docks project is
complete.  This  project  was  funded  by  a  grant  from  the
California  Department  of  Boating  and  Waterways.

• An intensive summer Spanish academy is being offered in
South Lake Tahoe. Check out the flyer for information.
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